
Lake Avenue
Healthy Streets Initiative 

Pilot Concept Design Review
with GObike & the Town of Hamburg Supervisor's Office

Wednesday 
May 22

5:30 - 6:30

Frontier 
Blasdell 

Elementary 
Cafeteria

 (3780 South Park Ave)

Please join us to view and provide feedback to GObike's draft designs for 
upcoming roadway safety interventions on Lake Avenue between South 
Park Avenue and McKinley Parkway, to be implemented Summer 2024.

The Lake Avenue Healthy Streets Initiative seeks to improve safety and 
connectivity for all users on Lake Avenue, building off of the community 
input received during the Hamburg Active Mobility Action Plan process, 
which included a community survey, regular meetings with the Hamburg 
Moves committee, and a walk audit of Lake Avenue with residents from Our 
Mother of Good Counsel Senior Apartments.
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